Craig, Sondra

From: Meri Mckinney <mmckinneyrhc@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 2:07 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Vote no on the ban for conversion therapy

As a lacrosse county resident, | am asking that that the entire council vote NO on the ban for conversion therapy. Our
children deserve better.

Meredith Mckinney



